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Notice of Proposed Unified Program Fee Changes

THIS IS NOT AN INVOICE

Contra Costa Health Hazardous Materials Programs (CCHHMP) has diligently provided education, training, response and 

inspection services to Contra Costa County businesses and residents for hazardous materials/waste since 1985. To implement the 

Unified program, which consolidates multiple environmental and emergency management programs, CCHHMP charges annual 

permit fees to regulated businesses. These fees were last updated in 2012, and there have been significant changes in regulatory 

requirements and long-term planning for implementing the Unified Program. CCHHMP is conducting a thorough reassessment 

of the fee structure to ensure it is fair for all regulated facilities. CCHHMP has hired a consultant to assist with developing a new 

fee structure to ensure sustainable program funding.

CCHHMP is dedicated to maintaining high transparency as we propose a new fee structure. The new fee structure is readily 

available for your review here https://www.cchealth.org/health-and-safety-information/hazmat-programs/cupa-fees

The following is how the new fee structure will affect your business:

Current Combined Permit Fees (FY 2023/2024):  $

New Proposed Combined Permit Fees: $

Note, these fees do not include state surcharges that are collected on behalf of the State of California. 

CCHHMP will provide the opportunity for the regulated community to comment on the proposed fees during a 30-day comment 

period beginning Monday, June 17, 2024, including a Proposed Fee Public Workshop on Monday, July 8, 2024. The meeting 

announcement will be posted on our fee page referenced above before the meeting. We welcome your feedback and comments at 

the meeting; however, if you cannot attend the meeting, you may mail or hand-deliver your written comments to CCHHMP at the 

following address: Director of Hazardous Materials Programs, 4585 Pacheco Blvd., Suite 100, Martinez 94553. Please ensure 

your written comments include the facility address or Facility ID Number(s), and note that comments will be collated by facility. 

Scanned copies of comment letters may also be submitted by fax (925) 646-2073 or email to ccchazmat@cchealth.org. The 

public comment period will end on Wednesday, July 17, 2024.
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Director of Hazardous Materials Programs
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